In the article “Haunted by an Overgrown Cemetery? Call Eco-Goats”, the Congressional Cemetery in Washington uses goats to help maintain the graveyard and to save money too. According to Paul Williams, the president of the group that cares for the graveyard, the goats “can reach vines as high as 7 feet, and cost $4,000 for six days of work. That works out to $9.52 per day per goat. Williams called that a bargain price for the work being done.” The cost to have a landscaping company come in to clear away and control problem plants, like thick vines and poison ivy, would be much higher.
This approach makes a lot of sense to me, especially because the article states that “the land is close to the river and dogs walk around without leashes. About a quarter of the cemetery's funding comes from people who pay to walk their dogs there.” Not only do the goats save money but they keep the land safe for dog walkers and keeps the river clean.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Maybe we should investigate using Eco-goats here in Georgia? If it works in Washington, why not here?
